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CAPs annual end-of-year questionnaire for student-athletes has been revised and is in process 
of being distributed to each team.  The results will be tabulated and a summary will be shared 
with the Senate in the fall.  At our last meeting, we reviewed a statistical report on student-
athlete choice of major—by team and by unit.  We are comparing that data with statistics 
about our general student population, and are ready to review data concerning student-athlete 
enrollment in on-line courses.  At our next meeting, we will review the academic progress of 
student-athletes who are admitted to U of L as Provost’s admits (a maximum of five a year).  
 
While our basketball season has come to an end, I encourage you to attend a baseball, softball, 
lacrosse, or soccer game—or follow our tennis, rowing, golf, and outdoor track teams! These 
teams are doing great things as well.  In my next report to you, I will give you an update on the 
athletic success of all of our 2013-2014 teams as well as the academic highlights to date.  Too, I 
will give you a report from my April 15-16  ACC meetings in Greensboro, and will ask Pam 
Feldhoff to report on the ACC Meeting of the Minds Undergraduate Research Forum that she is 
attending with six of our students and their faculty mentors on April 3-5.    
 
Enjoy the last few weeks of class, and may ours be a beautiful spring! 
 
Elaine Wise, FAR 
 


